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2025 HARBOR HILLS TRUSTEES MESSAGE  

Wishing all our neighbors a wonderful holiday season.  It 

has been a pleasure serving you this year.   

Sincerely, Mark Stauch, Tammy Corriveau, James Stone, 

Dave Ruffini, Dave Moore, and Kris Montgomery 

MONTHLY TRUSTEE SUMMARY – DECEMBER 2024 

-If you are interested in being part of the HHCA Building Committee, please 

contact Dave Ruffini.  

 

-We are looking for a couple of volunteers to serve in the capacity as a 

Welcoming Committee.  We are looking for a couple of volunteers to welcome 

new neighbors that move into Harbor Hills.  Perhaps bring a treat, a directory, 

a newsletter, and a friendly welcome.  Assistance in getting acquainted with the 

HHCA and neighborhood in general is our goal.  Contact a trustee if you are 

interested.  

 

-New HHCA letterhead was created and approved.   

-We are looking into updating and improving the HHCA website. Look for 

details in the future. 

-The State has agreed to do the dredging needed to proceed with the dock 

project at George South Park.  They are currently looking for land to place the 

dredged material.  This is the first step in several approvals that are needed.  

Army Corp of Engineers will be next, calls to them have been made.  

A sincere thank you to all the residents who are 

displaying holiday lights.  Beautiful!! 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME TO 
HARBOR HILLS 
UPDATES 

The HHCA Trustees hope to 

provide residents with 

information about current 

events, projects, and 

miscellaneous that are 

happening in our 

neighborhood.  Feel free to 

send Kris ideas you think 

would be helpful in keeping 

everyone informed.    

 

Harbor Hills Civic 

Association Website:   

www.hhcaoh.com 

 
Find us on FACEBOOK:  Harbor Hills 

Community Group 

 

Trustee Contact Information: 
Mark Stauch (248) 767-3917 

Kris Montgomery (614)769-5416 

Dave Ruffini (614) 329-4514 

Dave Moore (614) 402-1045 

James Stone (740) 281-6072 

Tammy Corriveau (614)668-7777 

 

 

https://marianagrigsby.wordpress.com/2019/08/11/the-new-fsj-holiday-cheer-collection-is-here/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HARBOR HILLS GOLF AND COUNTRY CLUB INFORMATION:  

December 7th- Breakfast with Santa, 9-11am 

December 14th- Club Christmas Party, 7PM-midnight, semi formal, they will be collecting donations for 

Hebron Baby Pantry, bring app if you like. Lee Lothes will be DJing.   

New Year’s Eve- Back room will be open for games and football on TV.  There will be a champagne toast 

to ring in the new year.   

ODDS AND ENDS 

• Each year a directory of residents is printed in Feb.  If you wish to be included in the 2025 directory or have edits 

to your listing, email hhcasec@gmail to be added or make changes.   

 

• Neighbors, please help us all by attempting to settle issues amicably with your Harbor Hills neighbors.  If you see 

an issue, reach out to your neighbor to resolve it first.  If this strategy does not resolve the issue, report violations 

to a trustee when appropriate.  Thank you to everyone for pitching in to uphold our agreed upon Code of 

Regulations.   

 

 

-Kris Montgomery (Neighbor, Trustee, HHCA Secretary) 

 


